
Response from:   William Bryan 
Responding on behalf of: Self 
 
 
hello good aftrnoon, 
  
just read that latest paper on regulation of voice services on broadband first of 
all why should there be a charge for making a call via the net when you are 
already paying for the use of broadband afterall there are programs like 
"instant messenger, ICQ" that already allow you to speak to someone over 
the PC with the aid of a microphone so it is not realistic for a company to 
charge for a call when it can be done already for free Secondly the use of 999 
should be made available for all no matter what i firmly belive it is a basic right 
for someone to be ale to contact the emergancy services wether by phone fax 
or semiphore to deny someone the help they may need could result in injury 
or death and this could lead to action from the members from the persons 
family  
                yours 
                   w bryan  
 


